
To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Re: Legal Right to enter Bellgardt Pit 

 

We are currently working through probate issues with new owners as original ownership passed away. 
We anticipate new contract and legal right to enter status to be resolved by 1/15/2020. 

 

Thanks, 

Judy K DeVincentis 

WGI 


